

ANZSPED Patient Registry (APR) Newsletter June 2023

Site	PI	Retrospective Data Collection
Children's Hospital at Westmead	Geoff Ambler	Yes
Sydney Children's Hospital (Randwick)	Kris Neville	No
Royal North Shore	Kim Ramjan	No
Royal Children's Hospital	Peter Simm	Yes
Gosford Hospital	Richard McGee	No
Campbelltown Hospital	Lisa Amato	No
John Hunter Children's Hospital	Trish Crock	No
Queensland Children's Hospital	Tony Huynh	No
Women's and Children's Hospital	Elaine Tham	No
Perth Children's Hospital	Aris Siafarikas	Yes
Monash Health	Justin Brown	No
Starship Hospital	Fran Mouat	No

Recruitment Leader Board





- All enquiries should be directed to your site PI
- All sites have access a local user guide
- An introductory video is also available from the members area of the ANZSPED website
- PI enquiries can be directed to APR project lead: andrew.biggin@health.nsw.gov.au

۸e
acti
yet
not
Sites

Site	PI	
Royal Darwin Hospital	Angela Titmuss	
Royal Hobart Hospital	Phoebe Stewart	
Wellington Children's Hospital	Esko Wiltshire	
Christchurch Hospital (Canterbury DHB)	Karen Mackenzie	
Dunedin Hospital (SDHB)	Ben Wheeler	
Gold Coast University Hospital	lan Hughes	
Canberra Hospital	Uma Visser	
Fiona Stanley Hospital	Kiranjit Joshi	

Grant reminder:



Following the success of A/Prof Paul Benitez last year who successfully secured funding to explore the outcomes of paediatric thyroid cancer; A reminder that ANZSPED has allocated grants for registry-specific projects - the deadline for grant proposals this year is 3rd July.



How can staff be added to access the APR?

- All staff need to complete a registration form (via this <u>link</u> or QR code)
- Site PI to contact andrew.biggin@health.nsw.gov.au with approval to onboard new applicant
- Instructions will then be sent out to the applicant on how to access the APR

